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by Cllr Ursula Mann 
The NDP is still progressing at WDBC.  I have had confirmation that the item will be on the HUB 
agenda on March 11th, 2025 with the expected date of Referendum being the May election.  
 
The steering group discussed a strategy for publicising the referendum (all being well) and the 
remaining grant will cover the cost of printing necessary.  
 
We have an AI tool for the website that allows residents to ask about what’s in the plan - which might 
be useful for those who aren’t particularly interested in reading through the entire document 
 
We have renewed the Parish Online membership and the website this month and received a final 
invoice from our consultant. I will provide a financial update once I’ve gotten the grant report 
completed. 
 


